Giffards Primary School

Queen Elizabeth Drive Corringham Essex SS17 7TG

Headteacher Mrs N Haslam-Davis Telephone 01375 672138

Website www.giffardsprimary.thurrock.sch.uk





'Valuing Everyone As Learners'

23rd July 2024

Parent workshop and meet the teacher meeting for Year 3

Dear Parents/Carers.

There will be an opportunity to meet the Year 3 teachers on Tuesday 10th September 2024 at 1.50 – 3pm in the KS2 Hall. The meeting will include details about the curriculum the children will be covering whilst in Year 3. Please enter via the KS2 main entrance, the front gate will open at 1.40pm. The teachers will demonstrate some of the teaching methods used in school and explain the expectations from the English and Maths curriculum. These sessions will be interactive so parents will have the opportunity to 'have a go' at some of the work that is required in the year group. This will support parents in understanding how to help and support your child's learning.

This is in addition to our usual Parent and Teacher consultations which will be held later in the term.

We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 10th September.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Haslam-Davis Headteacher















